
From:planning
Subject:FW: 20/01242/FULM - Halloughton Solar Array

-----Original Message-----
From: Steve Parkhouse  
Sent: 10 January 2021 18:52
To: planning <planning@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk>
Subject: 20/01242/FULM - Halloughton Solar Array

I have copied in this address on an email about the most recent site plan I sent to the applicants 
representative. At the moment I wish to object on behalf of Notts Ramblers because the latest plan shows 
only part of the unregistered footpath at Halloughton and does not make clear how it is related to the gates 
they want install. at the junction with the public road.

To be clear about this I am considering only the physical rights of way issues  and separate comment other 
issues, such as landscape will be made by James McGill.

Steve Parkhouse
Notts ramblers Rights of Way  


